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ing with Dr. Burgess or of examining his collection, ‘know how well
qualified he is to instruct others, as well in the science of accurately
identifying his material as in the art of making, preparing and mount-
ing beautiful specimens for the cabinet. The only thing to be regretted
is that the edition is a small one, and consequently it cannot come into
the hands of many who would like to see it. 'We have received twe
copies for the club library, a perusal of which we highly recommend to
our botanical members.

FLORA OITAWAENCSIS.

It has been decided by the Council to reprint the 13 pages of the
¢ Flora Ottawaensis " which have so far apjpeared, and for the future
to keep a separate pagination for that part of the Orrawa NATURALIST.
This is done to meet the wishes of several of the members who have
expressed a desire to have these pages printed in such & manner that
they may be separated from the monthly numbers without injuring the
xrest of the volume.



